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EA1415-01 
Prairie Creek All Season Road Project, Canadian Zinc Corporation (CanZinc) 
 
To: Distribution List  
 
Re: Information Requests – Round 1  
 
 
The Review Board received CanZinc’s Developer’s Assessment Report (DAR) for the proposed all 
season road project on April 23, 2015.  CanZinc submitted supplemental materials in support of the 
adequacy review on September 11th and December 4th, 2015.  On December 21st, 2015, the Review 
Board determined the DAR was conditionally adequate and opened the DAR for review by parties.    
 
This note is to inform parties that they can submit information requests using the online review 
system (ORS).  Parties can access the ORS here:  
http://lwbors.yk.com/LWB_IMS/ReviewComment.aspx?appid=10796.   
A full list of the documents open for review can be accessed through the hyperlinked table of contents 
located here:  
http://reviewboard.ca/upload/news/DAR%20and%20DAR%20Addendum%20Hyperlinked%20TOC.
pdf.   
 
Party comments are due on January 29th, 2016.  Responses from the developer to the outstanding 
adequacy items are due February 19th, 2016.  Responses from the developer to information requests 
are due February 26th, 2016.   
 
 
If you have any questions the contact for the Project is: 
 
 
Sachi De Souza 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7054 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
sdesouza@reviewboard.ca 
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